
 
 
 
July 15, 2011 
 
BY RESS AND BY COURIER 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
P. O Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700  
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: EB-2011-0054 Hydro Ottawa Limited – Cost of Service Application 
 
Horizon Utilities Corporation (“Horizon Utilities”) is applying for observer status in the 
above-noted proceeding.   
 
As a regulated electric utility in the province, Horizon Utilities has an interest in 
observing certain Cost of Service Applications being presented to the Ontario Energy 
Board (“OEB”) on behalf of the organization and its customers.  
 
Horizon Utilities is not seeking an award of costs in this proceeding.   
 
Correspondence related to this matter may be sent to me electronically, at my email 
address as follows:  
 
indy.butany@horizonutilities.com 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
Indy J. Butany-DeSouza 
Vice-President, Regulatory and Government Affairs  
Horizon Utilities Corporation 
Tel: (905) 317-4765 
 
cc: Patrick Hoey – Hydro Ottawa 
Frederick Cass – Aird & Berlis LLP 


